
SHARON GREEN COMMITTEE 


SPECIAL MEETING 


Monday, April 8, 2019 @ 12:00 PM 


Minutes 


Draft until approved at next meeting 

Members Present: Betsy Hall, Thomas Casey, Stephen Wasley, Marlene Woodman 

Members Absent: Linda Amerighi, Eric Golden 

Guest: 	 Pat Hackett, Engineer 

1. 	 Call to Order 

Betsy Hall called the meeting to order at 12 noon. 

2. 	 Minutes of March 18, 2019 

On a motion made by Thomas Casey and seconded by Stephen Wasley, the Minutes of March lS, 
2019 were approved. 

3. 	 Discussion of Green Project 

Betsy Hall reported that Pat Hackett has updates for the Committee. At this point in time, it appears 

that the Town Road Crew may be able to get to its part of the Green project (drainage, cleaning 

basins) by mid-Mayor the first of June. Currently, the Town Crew is short staffed and need to 

complete two other projects. Should the Town Crew complete its portion of the Green project by 

the end of July, laying the granite could begin between mid-July and/or mid-August with the grading 

of the Green mid-August. 

Pat Hackett reportedthe following: 

• 	 Set catch basins on the north part of the green 

• 	 Install one new basin 
• 	 Determine where a storage area could be (in close proximity to project) for the granite 

and the topsoil 

• 	 The Green project will need 1500-1600 cubic yards (less than previously determined) 

• 	 Proper Ph value will be needed for the topsoil 

• 	 There could be some overlap with laying the granite and commencing grading 

• 	 We will need to review the grading / seeding contract to determine if the contractor or 

the Town will be responsible for watering. If grading / seeding is completed later in 

September/ October, we won't need as much water. But, we may need to secure 
arrangements with the Sewer and Water Commission for water usage and 

reimbursement. We could install meters on the hydrants to reimburse Sewer and 

Water for amount of water used. 



Pat Hackett reported that he would complete the drawings needed for the bidders by this Wednesday 
and we could send those out by Thursday. 

The Committee agreed that the start / end of the project is dependent on the Town Crew completing its 

part. The Committee thanked Pat Hackett for his diligence in assisting with the project. 

4. Ac\journment 

On a motion made by Thomas Casey and seconded by Marlene Woodman, the Green Committee 

Adjourned at 1:15 P.M. 


Respectfully submitted, 
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